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Yakima City Council March 15th Regular Meeting Review  

 

The Yakima City Council held a regular meeting on Tuesday, March 15th. 
 
Action taken by the Council included: 
 

• Setting April 5th, 2022 as the date for a public meeting on the draft redistricting plan 

• Authorizing an amendment to the lease agreement with Grace City Outreach for property adjacent to 
the wastewater treatment plant, which is currently the location of Camp Hope 

• Tabling discussion on the Yakima Valley Conference of Government crime proposal and directing staff 
to schedule a study session on the proposal 
 

Click the following link to watch on-demand Y-PAC coverage of the March 15th Council regular meeting - 
Yakima City Council (yakimawa.gov) 
 
The March 15th Yakima City Council regular meeting airs on Yakima Public Affairs Channel (Y-PAC), Charter 
Spectrum channel 194. Scheduled air times include 7:00 pm today, Thursday, March 17th. 
 
The City Council’s next meeting is a study session on Tuesday, March 22nd, at 5:00 pm. 
 
The meeting will be held in Council Chambers and remotely via Zoom. It will air live on Y-PAC and be 
streamed live on the City of Yakima website at https://www.yakimawa.gov/council/live-stream/ 


